
                  Let your light shine, so that others may see the good you do. Matthew 5:16                                  
 

         

____________________________________________________________________ 

19th November 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Reception Class - Christmas Performance 2024 

This year Reception class will hold our nativity performance in the school hall on Tuesday 3rd December 2024, starting 

at approx. 9.30am.   You will be able to enter school via the main entrance from 9.15am.  This will allow us time to 

clear the wraparound care equipment and set up for the performance. 

Due to the limited capacity of the school hall, and to comply with the school’s fire risk assessment, there will only be a 

maximum of two places available per family.   

A survey will be set up on school spider for you to indicate whether you require 1 or 2 tickets initially.  Once numbers 

have been determined, we may be able to offer families an additional ticket, but please be aware this is not 

guaranteed.  A separate communication will be sent out regarding this once numbers are known.  Please assist us by 

completing the survey as soon as possible.  Please do not request additional tickets at this stage. 

Costumes 

• Any costume requirements have been communicated by Mr Bradley.   

• Please send in all costumes by Friday 29th November in a named carrier bag, so we can ensure all children have 
the correct costume. These will then be sent back home on the Monday after the dress rehearsal.   

• Please can all children arrive at school on Tuesday 3rd December already dressed in their costumes, and also 
send them in with their PE kits to change into. 
 

Parking  
Unfortunately, parking is not possible on the playground.  Please car share if possible and park around the side and 
rear of school only.  We will liaise with The Bells of Peover to see if additional parking is possible on their car park.  We 
will send a separate communication about this nearer the time. 

 

In order to keep access clear in case emergency vehicles are required on site, please do not park on The Cobbles, block 
the side driveway of school, or park in front of the playground gate. 
 

Older Siblings 
Older siblings will be able to watch the performance in school at another time, so will not be attending the 
performance with parents on 3rd December. 
 

Photographs/Videos 
We appreciate how important it is for parents to take photographs and video to preserve special memories of their 

children.  You are permitted to photograph/video the performance, however they should be for personal use only.  

Such images/footage should NOT be shared on social networking sites such as Facebook. 

We look forward to seeing you in school on 3rd December. 

Yours sincerely 
Mr Bradley 

The Cobbles 
Lower Peover, Knutsford 
Cheshire, WA16 9PZ 
 
Telephone: 01625 467 623 
 
Email: admin@lowerpeover.cheshire.sch.uk 

Head Teacher:  
Mrs Sharon Dean 
B.A, P.G.C.E, L.T.C.L, N.P.Q.H 
 
Email: 

head@lowerpeover.cheshire.sch.uk 

 

 


